Hello Ski Tops Members,

Another winter season has come to a close at Jackson Hole Mountain Resort, and what a
winter it was! We concluded our season with the 4™ highest visitation level in the
resort’s history. Despite a difficult snow year in the Rockies, JHMR reported over five
feet of snowfall in the last week of the season. We finished the season with strong
results, which can only be attributed to our amazing staff and wonderful Ski Tops
Partners.

Jackson Hole Mountain Resort opened its summer operations on May 29" with the Aerial
Tram whisking visitors to the top of Rendezvous Mountain. The Tram provides a
tremendous service to the visitors of Grand Teton and Yellowstone National Parks. In
the comfort of an enclosed cabin visitors can experience the Parks from the top of the
Tetons, adding a whole new dimension to their Jackson Hole experience.

We’re already looking forward to the 2010/11 winter season, with added snow making to
get a jump on an early season base. We’ve also added another groomer to our fleet, and
we’ll be enhancing the 100°s of acres of cruising terrain available at Jackson Hole
Mountain Resort. Stay tuned for more updates throughout the summer for more updates.
You can follow JHMR on Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/jacksonhole and Twitter:
http://twitter.com/jhski.

Kind regards, "

Spencer Long

National/International Sales Manager
Jackson Hole Mountain Resort
www.JacksonHole.com
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